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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
Fifth Sunday of Easter
18th May 2025

1. The Southwest Kowloon Deanery will host "The Second Quarter
Jubilee Pilgrimage"” on June 14th (Saturday) from 12:00 PM to 4:30
PM. The pilgrimage will visit St. Lawrence's Church, St. Francis of
Assisi Church, and St. Paul’s Parish. It will include guided tours of the
churches and prayer sessions. Please refer to the poster for more details.

2. Our "Lay Association and Service Group" is currently recruiting
members. If you are interested in serving God, please visit the chapel
office to inquire and register. Let "Love and Service bring glory to the
Lord."

All of the above announcements are posted at the chapel entrances and
have been uploaded to the chapel's website. For inquiries, please visit the
chapel office or call 2359 4407. God Bless!



